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CONSTRUCTION NOTICE: Upcoming Construction On Sherman Street 

 

Work on the Morena Conveyance South & Middle and Conveyance Bike Lanes Project will 

begin the week of September 4 – after the Labor Day holiday – at the intersection of 

Sherman Street and Banks Street. Outlined below are details of the work and what to expect.  

What to Expect: Traffic control (steel plates, cones, signage) will be set up in the roadway 

during night work hours and will be moved during the day hours to allow 

traffic to pass. Work will occur each evening.  

Initial construction includes installing equipment to dewater the soil under 

the road. Then, crews will install pipes along the parking lane. Crews will 

continue northeast on Sherman Street towards Morena Blvd. as they 

make progress.  

 Traffic will be maintained on Sherman St., and access will be maintained 

for businesses within the work zone. For the safety of the community and 

construction crews, please follow all posted signage and crew member 

directions. 

When: If there are significant changes to the schedule you will be notified.  

•  Work will begin the week of September 4 at the following 

location: 

o  The intersection of Sherman Street and Banks Street, 

then moving northeast on Sherman Street from Custer to 

Morena Boulevard. Work will be at night, from 9 p.m. to 5 

a.m. 

Why: Pure Water San Diego is the City of San Diego's phased, multi-year 

program that will provide nearly half of San Diego's water supply locally by 

2035. The Pure Water Program will use proven water purification 

technology to clean recycled water to produce safe, high-quality drinking 

water. The Program offers a cost-effective investment for San Diego's 

water needs and will provide a reliable, sustainable water supply.  

 

Please contact purewatersd@sandiego.gov or 833-MOR-PWSD (833-667-7973) with 

questions about the City’s Pure Water Program and the Morena Conveyance South & Middle 

and Conveyance Bike Lanes project, and a team member will get back to you within one 

business day. 
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